



July 21, 2017

Hanover Consumer Cooperative Society, Inc. PO Box 633 Hanover, NH 03755

Dear Hanover Co-op members,

We cannot thank you enough for your continued support of LISTEN Community Services. Over the past year, the *Pennies for Change* program has given the incredible contribution of \$44,188.46 toward LISTEN's programs and services. These monthly donations are beyond generous and continue to go a long way in ensuring that families in the Upper Valley stay fed, warm, and housed.

In 2017, we were able to provide 30,980 community dinner guests with warm 3-course meals, 909 families with groceries, 348 households with fuel assistance, 118 families with rental assistance, and send 269 children to a summer camp of their family's choice. This would not have been possible without the help of *Pennies for Change*.

If you have any questions about our programs or suggestions about areas that we could improve upon, please contact me directly. We value your feedback here at LISTEN and want our agency to be the best that it can be. Together we can make sure that our Upper Valley neighbors have the safety net they need to remain successfully independent.

Thank you again,

Kyle D. Fisher
Executive Director

Kyle@listencs.org - (603) 448-4553

Decause you re

e Saturday

Community dennes.

in our food panty

Did you know that our thrift stores cover 100% of our overhead? This means that ALL of your donation will be used to directly benefit clients.

Thank you for your donation

The Board and Staff of LISTEN thank you for your generosity. LISTEN's tax-exempt number is #23-7225952. LISTEN did not provide any goods or services to the contributor in consideration for the contribution. We do not rent, loan or sell our donor list. We value your support and privacy.